FAQ
How else could I participate in the reorganization process before the retreat?
· Participate in an online survey to gather all of the items to be considered. [http://surveys.middlebury.edu/survey/133259/19dd/] 
· Access the reorganization website to view and comment on the survey results. [http://sites.google.com/site/montereyinstituteorg/]
· Comment on ideas and items to be considered by clicking the link at the bottom of the page. 
· Comments are anonymous. 
· Contact Lynn McDonald if you'd like to add anything to the content of the website. 
· Contact your liaison with suggestions or feedback.  You can contact them directly via email or send anonymous notes through office services.  Students can drop off anonymous notes to Seda's box in the student affairs office.   
· Seda Savas, student liaison - seda.savas@miis.edu 
· Jill Stoffers, staff liaison - jill.stoffers@miis.edu 
· Laura Burian, faculty liaison - laura.burian@miis.edu 
· Participate in pre-retreat discussions organized by various groups on campus (or start your own discussion.)

What's the role of the liaison?

The role of the liaison is to ensure that there are channels of communication that are easily accessible to all members of the Monterey Institute community.  Comments and feedback given to the liaison will be compiled (no names attached) and given to the Provost and AVP of Planning and Special Projects.

Which retreat should I choose?
Choose the retreat that seems most closely aligned with your work, but don’t be deterred if the relationship does not seem very direct. ALL of us will be affected by the reorganization, from facilities staff who will need to implement office moves to HR staff who will need to process status changes.  To make sure we are planning for the issues that affect you, you can choose to attend any retreat. However, if you attend, you should expect to participate in ongoing working groups that emerge from the retreats, as appropriate. 

What will happen at the retreats?

In large group discussions and breakout sessions, retreat participants will identify and begin to address the major issues of the reorganization: How do we articulate the details of the new organizational structure to help us achieve the objectives of academic excellence, interdisciplinary synergies, Monterey Way 2.0 teaching and learning, student-centered services, and “one MIIS?”

What will happen after the retreats?

Based on the issues that emerge as needing more intensive consideration, working groups will be formed to assist the deans and provost in formulating concrete implementation plans.
